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Dear Dan 
 
Thank you for your letter of 16 July 2018, setting out in further detail your position on the Haringey 
Development Vehicle (“HDV”), ahead of this evening’s Cabinet decision on the matter.  
 
We do not agree with your analysis nor do we accept your criticisms of the Report for Cabinet. We 
are satisfied that the Report adequately addresses all relevant and material considerations, including 
the points raised in your letter. We are also satisfied that the process has been considered and fair, 
allowing you sufficient opportunity to make representations. 
 
You will have seen that your previous letters of 4 and 9 July 2018 have been summarised in section 
4 of the Report, with the letters included in the appendix. I can confirm that your letter of 16 July 
2018, together with the opinion of James Goudie QC, has been placed before all Cabinet members. 
We further note you will have an additional opportunity to address members in person this evening. 
 
Thank you for confirming your attendance today. I look forward to seeing you later. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Zina Etheridge 
Chief Executive 
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